
Dear Families, 

    Hello! My name is Kristie Levari, and I will be your child’s teacher this 

school year. If you are a returning parent, welcome back! For those who are new, 

I’m thrilled to have you join our classroom community. This school year promises to 

be one filled with excitement, growth, and meaningful learning—both socially and 

academically. 

As a team, we will work closely together to ensure your child’s success. I 

truly value open communication and a strong partnership between school and home. 

Below is a list of suggested school supplies for this year: 

*2 (Pack of 4) Expo markers 

*Water bottle 

*Snack 

*2 containers of disinfecting wipes  

*3 boxes of tissues 

*1 set of headphones labeled with your child’s name 

*Extra clothes for your child 

I’m looking forward to a fantastic year with you and your child. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at 

klevari@cbsd.org. 

Warm regards, 

Kristie Levari 

 


